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DATES TO REMEMBER: 
October: 

24th:   PVO Halloween Dance 
31st:   Class Parties 
 

November: 

7th:   Fall Carnival 
20th:   Thanksgiving Luncheon 
 

       

Storybook Pumpkin Patch:  Entries can be 
brought to the library the week of Oct. 27th.  
Judging will be Oct. 30th.  Viewing will be Oct. 
31st.  All pumpkins must go home on the 31st.   

 

The school is need of cassette 
players for the listening centers in 
some of the classrooms.   
 

UNLESS IT IS AN EMERGENCY, TRANSPORTATION CHANGES WILL NOT BE PERMITTED AFTER 

2:30.  TRY TO BE PROMPT AND CONSISTENT WHEN PICKING UP AND DROPPING OFF. 

PVO is hosting a Halloween Dance 
tonight!!!!  Get all dressed up in your 
Halloween costume and join us for food, 
dancing and a howling good time!!  

 

Red Ribbon Week: 
Monday:  Red Day  (Morning Assembly) 

Tuesday:  Crazy Hair and PJ 

Wednesday:  Black and White 

Thursday:  Sports Day 

Friday: Costumes   (Closing Assembly) 

 Greetings, 

 I hope everyone enjoyed their Fall Break. School is moving along fast and there are a lot of things going on 

and the best way to stay up to date is with our website, www.andersontrojans.org. The website is constantly 

updating and new features are being added. One new feature is the calendar that has all the details and can 

be synced with your phone and calendars you are currently using. I strongly encourage you to check it out 

because it can be a very valuable tool when students forget to bring information home.  

On a safety note, I want to ask that everyone that drops off students at the front door in the mornings to be 

very mindful of students walking across the parking lot to get to the sidewalks. I know everyone is usually in 

a hurry in the mornings and trying to get to their destination and I don’t want an accident that could have 

been prevented to be the reason you start slowing down and taking extra precautions when you are 

entering and exiting the parking lot. Thank you so much for your cooperation in this matter.  

Have a great weekend. 

Mr. Banker 

   

 

 

http://www.andersontrojans.org/

